
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
11th February 2019 
 
 
Dear parent/carer 
 
 
Individual Student Photographs Year 10 and 11 and Year 11 Group Photograph 
 
On Wednesday 27th February 2019 the photographer from Jane Stapleton School 
Photographers will be in school to take individual photographs of students in Years 10 and 
11 plus a Year 11 group photograph.  Students must be in full school uniform. 
 
After the photographs are processed, you will be sent an envelope with a proof and 
instructions on how to order and make payments. 
 
If you have any queries or require any further information please email the school 
gcadmin@garibaldi.notts.sch.uk or telephone 01623 464220. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

E Jewsbury 
 
Ms E Jewsbury 
Student Welfare & Safeguarding Lead 
 
 


